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 Navigating the NLRB’s New Joint-Employer Rule [VIDEO] 
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The joint-employer rule published by the NLRB on October 26, expanded the definition of the
rule in ways that will likely have a major impact on the workplace. However, a recent
postponement means that the rule will not take effect until February 26, 2024.

Epstein Becker Green attorneys Steven M. Swirsky and Erin E. Schaefer tell us the
implications this rule may have for employers and how a flurry of legal challenges could result
in further delays.
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